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Observational trial 

 

 

Patients included: 446 
 
High data quality is a hallmark of the register!  
 

Complete cases make a lot of fun and give satisfaction 
 

 
Observational trial – News I 

 

 

 New SOP Biosamples- labeling in the database: read about the “Collection number”! 
 Available on the chILD EU database welcome-page. Also see updated Lab manual. 
 

 
Observational trial - News II 

 

 
Always IMMEDIATELY decide on the observational type and generate “more 
visits”.  This will activate a single reminder for upcoming visits. 
 

 
Upcoming activities 

 

 
1. chILD EU meeting in Ankara 

 

Please find attached the Agenda of the next chILD meeting in Ankara, 15th to 16th January 
2016. 
 
For hotel reservation and airport transfer please contact: 
Valör Congress Organizations  
Phone: +90 312 491 9999  
Email: valor@valor.com.tr  
Address: Turan Gunes Bulvari 571. Cadde 576. Sokak No: 28 Oran Cankaya,  
Ankara / Turkey   
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Observational trial 

 

 
 

2. Symposium and Workshop - Bronchiolitis Obliterans  
 
“Dear Ladies and Gentlemen, Dear Colleagues, 

on behalf of the Foundation Starke Lunge I cordially invite you to the  
Symposium and Workshop - Bronchiolitis Obliterans  
that will be held on the 5th + 6th of February 2016 at Schloss Johannisberg in the 
Rheingau, one of Germany’s most beautiful wine regions.  
National and international experts will present state of the art diagnostics and treatment for 
bronchiolitis obliterans (post infectious, after lung transplantation and after stem cell 
transplantation) in children and adults. 
Our goal is to develop a consensus statement for the diagnosis and treatment of BO.  
We explicitly encourage young scientists to present their own work in the field of rare lung 
diseases and to discuss their work with our experts.  
Please find all relevant information for registration and booking in the pdf file attached or 
refer to our website http://starkelunge.de/bo-meeting/?lang=en 
 
For further information please contact me directly via mail. 
Sincerely  Martin Rosewich” 

 

http://starkelunge.de/bo-meeting/?lang=en
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 We wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy new Year. Thank you so much for 
 your work and support in 2015. It was a great year for the child EU database with a lot 
 of progress. As there are still a lot of things to do we hope to go on together with our 
 work in 2016 and hope to see you all in Ankara! 
 

 

 

 


